
Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

NOTIFICATION NO.6 I 12023

Dated Kohima, the 1't June,2023

NO.NBE-8/Ad-Misc(10)12023-24:: In continuation to Notification No.55 dated
20th May, 2023 and as per the information received frorn the Ministry of Education,
this is to reiterate that all institutions are asked to send their activities and reports
carried out based on the theme 'Solutions to Plastic Pollution' as well as record of
students undertaking the pledge (given below) in the form of videos and photographs
to the Board by 5tn June 2023 @ nbsenos@smail.com.

Pledee
I pledge to make all possible changes in my daily life to protect the environment.
I also commit to continuously motivate my family, friends and others about the
importance of environmentally friendly habits.

Sd/- Asano Sekhose
Chairman
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A. Copy to:
l. The Commissioner Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of

School Education & SCERT, Kohima for information,
2. The State Mission Director, Samagra Shiksha, Kohima for information.
3. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.
4. The Director, SCERT, Nagaland, Kohima for information.
5. All the Heads of Registered Institutions with NBSE for information and

necessary action.
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